
 
 

August 9, 1997 
 

 
MEMO 
 
TO:              All Officers and Family Representatives of Belnap Family Organization 
 
FROM:        Joy M. Belnap, Secretary/Treasurer 
 
SUBJECT:   Family Planning Meeting 
 

A meeting for all officers and family representatives of  the Belnap Family Organization 
is tentatively set for Saturday, February 28, 1998 at 1:00 p.m. at the home of Joy M. Belnap, 
1592 Oakcrest Drive, Ogden, Utah.  Please RSVP as soon as possible if this isn’t a good day for 
you.  (Joy 801-392-6186, or Les 208-356-0538, or drop a note).  We’d like to have as many 
officers and reps as possible attend to help in the planning.  WE NEED YOUR INPUT!!! 
 
AGENDA: 
 

(1) Plan the family reunion activities.  President Les Hill has chosen Wilford, Idaho for 
the 1998 Belnap Family Reunion.  It will be held on August 8, 1998 (second Saturday).  Please 
notify all your family members to mark this date on their calendar and plan now to attend. 
 

(2) Focus on Belnaps in Idaho.  We’d like to highlight all the children of Gilbert who 
settled in or lived in Idaho, i.e. Augustus Weber, Reuben, Oliver, Joseph, Mary Louisa, Adaline 
Lorinda, and any others you know of.  We know some settled in Preston, Salem, Franklin, 
Wilford, Rexburg, Blackfoot, Moreland, Idaho Falls, Shelley, etc.  Check your family archives 
for any histories and/or pictures you may have and bring them to the meeting. 
 

We appreciate all your help and look forward to meeting with you. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


